
Septic Replacement & Repairs
Grant funding available for

If you are the current owner of property located within 
the Holiday Farm Fire perimeter that sustained structural 
damage or destruction, you may be eligible for up to $35,000 
in grant funding to help repair or replace your septic system.

Funding amount varies depending on 
type of septic system and household 
income qualifications.

More information available at 
eweb.org/septic.

Funding is offered through Lane 
County and the Oregon Department of 
Environmental Quality (DEQ) Onsite 
Financial Aid Program, utilizing federal 
funds from the American Recovery Plan 
Act (ARPA). Lane County and DEQ 
have chosen to partner with EWEB* to 
distribute funds to affected residents.

*EWEB electric or water service is NOT a requirement to be eligible for this funding. 02/23

eweb.org/septic 
541-685-7318

misty.merriam@eweb.org

Learn More!


